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Fifty Year Celebration

This year we are celebrating fifty years of education on the site of St Albans Technical School, Jamieson Park Secondary College, Brimbank College and Victoria University Secondary College. 

To commemorate this special occasion the College is holding a Dinner Dance on Friday 14th September, 2012 at Lakeside Banquet & Convention Centre, 65 Melton Hwy, Taylors Lakes. The cost is $60 per head (including beer, wine and soft drinks). There will also be an Open School Day on Saturday 15th September 11am – 4pm. Both events will feature past students and staff. 

We hope you will be able to attend the Dinner Dance as well as the Open School event. Payment for the Dinner Dance is due by 24th August 2012. Please enclose the attached slip with your payment which must be made at the General Office. Any queries can be directed to Mrs Luisa Fletcher on 8312 0200.
 If you have any mementos of your time at the school we would be grateful for these to be available on loan over the weekend.

Luisa Fletcher





Genevieve Simson



Coordinator Fifty Year Celebration


College Principal



……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

FIFTY-YEAR CELEBRATION DINNER DANCE
 FRIDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 2012

Name: …………………………………………………………………… Contact phone:……………………………..
Number of people attending…………………………
Payment enclosed: Cheque for the amount of $...................... 
or Direct Deposit to:  Account Name: Victoria University SC School Council      


    


BSB: 063253    
                                        Account Number: 10606935   
                                        Bank: Commonwealth Bank                     

tick box
* Please include your name in the reference field when making a payment
You can mail your payment to:

Luisa Fletcher

Victoria University Secondary College

Fifty-Year Celebration Dinner Dance

5A Jamieson Street, St. Albans 3021
PO Box 83, St. Albans VIC 3021
